August 4, 2015
Dear NFE Families,

Welcome to what promises to be another wonderful year at North Fayette Elementary!! The PTO
prides itself on funding many initiatives around North Fayette such as the Music Subscription,
as a component of the Arts program, and medical supplies for the Nurse’s station. We have
many other exciting programs in store for our children this year, including Music and Science
enrichment programs, assemblies, field trips, and more. The average cost of these programs is
$100 per child or $150 per family. There will be several opportunities throughout the year to
help support these activities, including our new Direct Donation Campaign!

Direct Donation is designed to ensure that all students have the opportunity to participate. With
direct donations, 100% of your donation will go to the PTO and all donations are 100% tax
deductible. Direct Donations will be accepted throughout the year. No donation is too big or
too small. You may make one lump sum donation or elect to make installment payments. Simply
complete the form below. Many employers have programs that will match contributions made
to non-profit organizations such as NFE PTO. Please ask your employer if such a program is
offered. In these challenging times of budget cuts to education, the funds raised through the
Direct Donation Campaign are more vital than ever to the quality of education at NFE.

As an incentive for those who donate prior to September 8, 2015, we will enter all of the names
for those who donate into a drawing for a $50.00 gas card.
Enclosed is our donation of:

$25 $50 $75 $100 Other

Donated by:

Address:

City/State/Zip:

Phone: Email:

Please make your check payable to:

North Fayette Elementary PTO

All donations will be acknowledged in writing for your records!
NFE PTO is a registered 501(c)(3) non-profit organization and your Direct Donation is tax-
deductible. We strongly encourage you to investigate employer matching programs at your
workplace, which can double the benefit of your donation.

Thank you in advance for your donation. Without your financial support, these programs and
services would not be possible. We are confident that our goals can be met through the Direct
Donation Campaign! We look forward to making this school year GREAT!!

** Please note that donations are a part of the PTO’s fundraising efforts.
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